
 
 
 
MVV Environment Limited 
1 Wood Street 
London EC2V 7WS 

2 February 2010 
 

Cllr XY 
Address  
 
Dear Cllr XY, 
 
SWDWP Waste Contract - Proposed Energy from Waste plant 
 
As you probably know, MVV Umwelt has been shortlisted by South West Devon Waste Partnership for its waste disposal contract to provide an 
Energy from Waste plant to treat municipal waste in South West Devon. 
 
MVV is one of Germany’s leading Energy from Waste companies, with around 50 years experience in building and operating waste management 
plants in Germany, where it works with 22 local authorities in five federal states. 
 
The company has submitted two proposals to SWDWP, one for a site at Ernesettle and the other at North Yard, Devonport Dockyard.  If the 
company is selected as preferred bidder, it would only develop a solution at one of these sites. 
 
MVV is committed to public consultation.  It is holding two public exhibitions next week to give local people the opportunity to view the initial 
proposals, ask questions and give their comments.   Members of the project team will be on hand.  We are also holding a preview for elected 
members at each location, to which you are invited.    
 
The preview at Ernesettle will be held from 3 – 4pm on 8th February, and at Weston Mill Community Primary School from 4.30 – 5pm on 9th 
February.  If you are unable to make either of these previews, you are of course more than welcome to attend the public sessions.  
 
Public Exhibition dates: 
 
Monday 8th February, Parkway Sports and Social Club, Ernesettle Lane, Plymouth PL5 2EY, 4pm – 8pm 
 
Tuesday 9th February, Weston Mill Community Primary School, Ferndale Road, Plymouth PL2 2EL, 5pm – 9pm 
 
Please contact me if you would like any further information or if you are unable to attend these exhibitions but would like to discuss the 
proposals at a later date. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Paul Carey 
Managing Director  
 
Email:  paul.carey@mvvuk.co.uk 
Mobile: 44 (0) 7768 842 715 

 


